
 

 

 
“Everyone Has a Place to Call Home” 

 

To:         All Staff  
 
From: Tammy Menssa – Executive Director 
 
Re: Recreation and Volunteer Attendant – Harvest Lodge  
 
Date: June 19, 2024 
 

 

I am pleased to share that Jenna Allen will be joining us as our new Recreation and Volunteer Attendant 

at the Fairview Harvest Lodge, effective July 2, 2024.  

Reporting to the Housing Accommodations Manager, Jenna will be responsible for developing and 

implementing an effective, engaging activities program for the Lodge residents.  

Jenna brings a passion for event planning, organizing, crafting and seeing people enjoy the activities she 

coordinates. Having recently worked as an educational assistant, she has many ideas on how to connect 

Lodge activities with the community and local students. With the enthusiasm she brings, we know Jenna 

will be a welcome addition to the Foundation.  

We also want to take this moment to extend our heartfelt gratitude to Jananne for stepping into this role 

during the recruitment process. Throughout her time in the position, Jananne has made countless positive 

contributions to our organization, and we are deeply thankful for her support.  

Please join me in welcoming Jenna to the team and extending our true gratitude to Jananne.  

Sincerely, 

  
 
 
Tammy Menssa 
Executive Director 
North Peace Housing Foundation 

North Peace Housing Foundation 
6780-103 Avenue, Peace River, Alberta T8S 0B6 

Phone: (780) 624-2055     Fax: (780) 624-2065 
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